The Dawson County Commissioner’s Court will hold a
public hearing on the proposed budget for FY2022

on Tuesday, August 24, 2021 @ 4:00 p.m.

in the Dawson County Commissioners’ Court Room on
the 4th floor of the Dawson County Courthouse.

“This budget will raise the same amount of revenue
from property taxes as last year’s budget. The
property tax revenue to be raised from new property
added to the tax roll this year is $0.00.”

At the conclusion of this hearing, the Court will be able to
consider adopting the budget for FY2022.



